
MT. LOOKOUT COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES

August 18, 2014 - 6:30 pm

Location:  Christ The King Church Parish Center (3223 Linwood Avenue)

BOARD ATTENDANCE: 

MLCC Board Members Role Attending (Y/N)
Chris Lacerenza President Y
Eric Flamme Vice President N
Matt Johnson Treasurer Y
Mark Costello Secretary Y
Brian Bainum Director at Large / MLBA N
John Brannock Director at Large Y
Cara Lacerenza Director at Large Y
Isabelle Lafosse-Marin Director at Large N
Kim Rice Director at Large / MLBA Y
Maryann Ries Director at Large Y
Anne Sesler Director at Large Y
Tim Spille Director at Large Y
Brian Spitler Director at Large / Web Site N
Mike Tranter Director at Large / Membership N

Public Meeting – 7:30 pm

MLCC President Update – Chris Lacerenza
 Chris spoke about the upcoming events organized by the MLCC:

o Fall Festival is on October 19, 2014 from noon to 4:00pm. This event will 
be held on Mt. Lookout Square in the center parking area. There will be 
many children’s activities, food and beverages, band.

o Luminaria is in December (exact date to be determined)
o MLCC Holiday party at the MLCC meeting on December 15, 2014.
o Everyone is invited to attend all MLCC events.

Police Department Update

 Officer Dawson reported that crime is down in Mt. Lookout.

Fire Department Update

 No report.

Cincinnati Recreation Centers – Ellen Brewster

 No report.
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MLCC Treasurer Update – Matt Johnson

 Financial Report was presented:
o $11,503.37 revenue 
o $16,508.22 expenses 
o   $8,091.80 balance

 Matt was asked to explain the expenses that were reported. He stated that most of 
the costs are related to the new landscaping on the square. Associated with the 
new landscape is the ongoing maintenance of the plants.

o Other expenses include: the paper Observer, electric & water bills for the 
square.

o Matt also stated that the board is looking at ways to reduce expenses, such 
as changing the paper Observer. With this change, the board is keeping in 
mind that our community has many older residents who prefer the paper 
Observer.

o Matt  concluded  by  stating  it  is  important  for  the  residents  of  the 
community to participate in the MLCC fundraising events throughout the 
year.

Miscellaneous Reports

 Kim Rice MLBA now has a Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/mtlookoutbiz. Kim set up this Facebook page, so 
please “Like” the MLBA and help spread the word through social media!

The MLCC Public Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.  The next  MLCC Public Meeting 
will be held at 7:30 pm on Monday, October 20, 2014, at the Cincinnati Observatory 
Center (3489 Observatory Place).

Respectfully submitted,  
Mark T. Costello
Secretary,  MLCC
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